
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

Invitation for interested individuals to serve on the 

Imperial County Veterans Advisory Council 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Imperial County Board of Supervisors is soliciting 

interested individuals to serve as members to the Imperial County Veterans Advisory 

Council for a term concurrent with the Board of Supervisors.   

 

Vacancies as follow: 

 One (1) vacancy under Supervisorial District 5 

 

The Imperial County Veterans Advisory Council serves to advise the Board regarding 

issues important to Veterans (including their Dependents) of Imperial County. Council 

members may receive mileage compensation for official council business, as approved by 

the County Executive Officer. Candidate must reside within the above mentioned 

Supervisorial Districts. 

 
If you are interested, please contact the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors at 940 W. Main 

Street, Suite 209 or by phone 442-265-1020 to request an application or you may obtain a 

copy at the Clerk of the Board’s website. Applications must be completed and submitted to 

the Clerk of the Board’s office no later than 5:00 p.m. on Friday, September 22, 2023. 

 

 
Blanca Acosta 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

County of Imperial 

 


